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Dear Sir,

| am wringing in relation to the rail terminal and connections being built currently
reading 'SHOULD' rather than 'MUST'. if the wording they wish are to use is in fact
agreed then there would be too much wriggle room and would allow them to later
use an excuse not to build the rail terminal. In essence this means that green belt
land would be developed entirely for road based freight in the totally wrong
location, adding a huge volume of HGV traffic onto our already heavily congested
and increasing traffic problems. The M6 is over capacity and the Smart Motorway
is causing more problems. Please make sure this wording is changed to ‘must’!

Thank you,
Chloe Alexander

Sent from my iPhone





